
From: Ron Mandel 

Sent: Sunday, July 12, 2020 4:20 PM 

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca 

> 

COMMUNICATION-C101 

Council - July 15, 2020 

Committee of the Whole

(Public Hearing)
 Report No. 35, Items 4 & 5 

Subject: [External] Proposed development at Steeles and Yonge 

I have been informed of a colossal proposed development on the NW corner of Steeles and Yonge 

where normal zoning rules are being discarded. 

As a long-term resident of Thornhill for 32 years, I am very concerned about this development. 

Putting up several 50 storey towers and not demanding that the developers provide park space, 

recreational and community facilities is a travesty. All that the citizens near the development get is 

extra traffic congestion and demands on the local schools, parks etc. The Yonge subway extension 

may take 20 years to get built, if it ever is done. You've got the priorities wrong. 

You have the responsibility to WORK FOR THE CITIZENS OF VAUGHAN and not for the developers. Do 

your job and bring the developers together to build a world class space which will make it a 

destination location, not just a bedroom area for millennia ls. 

Ron Mandel 

■Dana Crescent

Thornhill

Ron Mandel 


